
 
      

AIA Billings Architectural Association 
       A Section of the American Institute of Architects 
       Montana Chapter 
       P.O. Box 763 Billings, Montana 59103 
 
            Tuesday 13 May 2014 – Grains of Montana 

 
      Meeting called to order at approximately 12:11pm. 
 

Present: Dusty Eaton, Brian Johnson, Karen Kelly, Elissa Jones, Logan Hendricks, Chris 
Blackwell, Jim Baldwin, Jaron Mickolio, Josi Wilgus, Robert Mende 
 
Meeting Minutes – April minutes were sent out by email after last meeting. Needs to be posted 
to website – Karen to do. 
 
Treasurer’s report / updates   - email update from Robert 

 Current account balance is $11,607.45 in bank plus $6,033.86 in Paypal account 
 A check from AIA of $1000 matching grant was received.  Scholarship check will be sent 

this week. 
 990-EZ tax form was submitted on May 13. 
 No outstanding expenses are left to be paid except Jonathan’s.  
 Need to change paypal account so Denny is no longer on it.  Will set it ups with generic 

email and use same as used for Dropbox. 
 
Celebrate Architecture – Brian 

 Submissions were placed on Facebook. 
 Suggestion that we put a display up at YAM, last years and this year’s submissions.  

Dusty to check with YAM on being able to do this. 
 Suggestion that we put a display up at Artwalk.  Ditto submissions.  Karen to check with 

person who organizes for CTA to see what is possible. 
 Discussion:   

o Go back to combining CA with winter social and do an Artwalk. 
o Do it in early Dec 
o Do an urban site in Eburd.  Work with Chamber of Commerce and Downtown 

Billings Assoc. 
o Chris to check on a location to host above the Cricket Kreis Building. 
o Check with Kenneth Drecky (photographer) – would he photograph the eburd site 

and put it in same display space during CA. 
o Need to get the kids competition going - Karen 

 
Meeting in the Mountains 2015 – Dusty 

 Discussed dates for 2015 – Decided April 10. 
 Discussed location.  Brief discussion of going back to Red Lodge.  Discussed Northern - 

was very good, everyone getting familiar with it, venders liked it, we now have setup 
sorted out.  So was decided to keep it at Northern.  Dusty to check with Northern to 
reserve the April 10 date. 

 
Continuing Ed - Robert 

 None currently.    
 
 
 



Website/Facebook - Logan 
 Determined we need to have a meeting with Nick to review features that don’t work and 

see what can be done to fix them – decided this would be done in July. 
 
Old Business 

 None 
 
New Business 

 None  
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 12:59 pm.   
Respectfully Submitted by Karen Kelly, AIA 


